Columbia, South Carolina
March 21, 1954

The State Budget and Control Board met in the Governor’s office at 4:00
F. M., on March 21, 1955. A:1 members of the Board were present except Mr. Verner.
The Board agreed to supply funds from the Civil Contingent Fund to the

Probation, Parole and Pardon Board to employ an additional Parole Officer during the

remainder of the current fiscal year. The sum of $925.00 was allotted as salary for
this Officer during the remaining three months. It was found that no additional funds
were necessary to cover the travel of this officer.

The Board then adjourned.
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